
H&M Group – October 10th 2022 

As previously announced, H&M Group is winding down its business in Russia and now focusing on 
doing all we can to exit the country in a responsible manner. Please read more here. 
 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fhmgroup.com%2Fnews%2Fhm-group-takes-steps-to-exit-russia%2F&data=05%7C01%7CYola.Kiwok%40hm.com%7C0e2adbc188ba44f1e05908daa839c35b%7C30f5234446634c2ebab361bf24ebbed8%7C0%7C0%7C638007263283218155%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=VeoskH%2Bkntb8RCkFQtCYuyqX9GRxEk70xNWL9gXeBfM%3D&reserved=0

